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Damon, Jessica

From: Damon, Jessica
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 11:23 AM
To: Chip Haskell
Subject: RE: Salmons Application

I need two full copies, I am going to use one for my review but I can hand that over to Ken once I am done reviewing 
it.  The second copy is up front so people can look at it.  Does that make sense? 
 

From: Chip Haskell <chaskell@haleyward.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 11:20 AM 
To: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov> 
Cc: Chelsea Getchell <cgetchell@haleyward.com> 
Subject: RE: Salmons Application 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Just re-read your email and want to make sure I get what you need. 
 
There should have been one copy that was delivered yesterday I’m told.  Would you like one more full copy of all 
applications for public inspection and one package with Ken’s SLODA sections (1, 11, 12, and 14 with plans)?  
 
Thanks, 
 
Chip Haskell, PE 
Project Manager
 

t: 207.989.4824 
   

This e-mail may be confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of 
HaleyWard, Inc. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person),you may not use, copy, distribute or deliver to anyone this message 
action in reliance on it. In such case, you should delete this message, and notify us immediately at 207 989 4824 or by email bangor@haleyward.com. 
  

 

From: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 11:13 AM 
To: Chip Haskell <chaskell@haleyward.com> 
Subject: Salmons Application 
 
Chip, 
 
Can you send an additional paper copy of the application as soon as you can?  We need one for the public to look at and 
one for Ken. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessie 


